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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2006 9:25 AM 

To: 'Tim Reed' 

Subject: RE: Rice Operating Company, EME A-2 Leak Site, Lea County, New Mexico 

Approved! 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this plan does not relieve the owner/operator of 
responsibility should operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a 
threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval 
does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility for compliance with any OCD, federal, state, or 
local laws and/or regulations. 

From: Tim Reed [mailto:treed@hec-enviro.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2006 9:11 AM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Subject: Rice Operating Company, EME A-2 Leak Site, Lea County, New Mexico 

August 9, 2006 

Mr. Wayne Price 
NMOCD 
Santa Fe 

Wayne: 

About 8 days ago, I submitted an Investigation and Characterization Plan (ICP) by email for the Rice 
Operating Company, EME A-2 Leak Site, Lea County, New Mexico. A hard copy including appendices 
and CD was also forwarded. I know that you probably have not had a chance to review this site, but I 
was trying to line up some drilling for possibly late next week and I wanted to see if I could get the 
drilling approved for this site, while we are out there in the area. Let me know, if you get a chance. 
Thanks for your help. 

Thank you, 

Tim Reed, P.G. 
Vice President 
Highlander Environmental Corp. 
office - (432) 682-4559 
fax - (432) 682-3946 
cell - (432) 557-4680 

8/10/2006 



Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2006 2:36 PM 

To: 'treed@hec-enviro.com' 

Cc: Kristin Pope; Johnson, Larry, EMNRD 

Subject: ICP for A-2 dated July 21, 2006 

Contacts: Tim Reed 

We cannot find an OCD case # in our Sanra Fe Files. Is this a District issue? 

9/27/2006 


